Waterloo Town Council Meeting Special Meeting January 30, 2023

A meeting of the Waterloo Town council was held January 30, 2023, at 5:31 p.m. at the Waterloo Historic Train Depot present were:

Jess Jessup Josh Caudill Ken Surber Greg Iddings

Katherine Hobbs

Pam Howard / Town Manager

The following business was discussed, and action taken: Unless specified all votes were unanimous. Proper notice was provided.

Work Session: Discussion will dispense with all except deliberation. Jessup explains that there is a difference in certifications.

Surber asks if once they go to academy is there other schooling that they need to do? Jessup says no you can be certified across the state once you go through the academy.

Iddings asks if the certification is reciprocal in bordering states. Jessup says he does not know.

Discussion of the wording provided by Kruse was held. Hobbs thinks Kruse's statement is fine and would not limit us to hiring only government trained police officers.

Surber believes that seniority should be in the salary schedule.

The above schedule will be applied to applicants with current and equal service. Discussion held.

Hobbs would like to have the Marshals "s" the word probationary in the Job title taken off.

Hobbs is going to ask Kruse why he has the 12 months in the sentence. Then she will send the finished work to the council, and they will wait until the February council meeting to vote.

Marshal's personnel policy will need to come in line with the ordinance. Article 5.1

No action was taken tonight.

I, Pam Howard, the duly qualified Town Manager, do hereby certify that the above and foregoing is a true and exact excerpt of minutes of the meeting of the Waterloo Town Council, Waterloo, Indiana, at which a quorum was in attendance and acting throughout, and held January 30, 2023, as such appears in the official minutes of said Waterloo Town Council, in my custody.

Meeting was adjourned at 7:45 p.m.

President, Jess Jessup

Town Manager, Pam Howard